Recommendation from Audit Committee held on 22 November 2016 

AC41/16 – Appointment of Auditors 2018/19 and Beyond

	RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL:

[bookmark: _GoBack]That Audit Committee recommends to Council that for the first round of appointments, the Council opt into the PSAA Appointing Person arrangement, subject to confirmation of the details of the scheme.
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